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Dear Members: 

 

Congratulations to the Brooklyn Queens Long Island chapter of the Women’s League for 

Conservative Judaism on the organization’s Our Women Achievement Gala, which seeks to 

honor sisterhood members that go above and beyond for their community. A special 

congratulations goes to Evelyn Ann Travitsky, a Brooklyn representative, who is being honored 

at this year’s gala for her humble and outstanding dedication to her community.  

 

As an organization that dates back to 1918, we’re grateful to the Women’s League for 

Conservative Judaism for their work that extends the boundaries of their Jewish members. 

Providing a large array of programming that touches education, networking, leadership 

development, and more, the organization seeks to empower members that ultimately positively 

impacts the communities around.  

 

Thank you for all that you do to move our borough forward as a Brooklyn for All. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Antonio Reynoso 

Brooklyn Borough President 
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